
 

 
 

 

Memo 
 
Date: April 22, 2025 
 
To:  Priests, deacons, brothers, sisters, chancery, parishes and schools’ 
  staff  
 

From:  Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 

 

Re:   Archbishop Hartmayer sends prayers to Greek Orthodox  
  community for Solemn Feast of Pascha  
 

           
In n a letter to His Eminence Metropolitan Sevastianos, Archbishop Gregory J. 
Hartmayer offered prayers and fraternal greetings to the clergy and lay faithful 
of the Greek Orthodox Metropolis of Atlanta. 
 
You can read the letter on The Georgia Bulletin's website. 
 

https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2025/04/archbishop-hartmayer-sends-prayers-to-greek-orthodox-community-for-solemn-feast-of-pascha/

